
Please join Dean Fleisher regarding the College Based Fee (CBF) proposal  
from the President's Office.  The Cal Poly CBF Student Aid and Learn by  
Doing Plan would create a new campus-based source of financial aid  
and more fully fund our academic mission. 

More information on the proposal will be coming soon, but this meeting  
will be an important way to gather input from student leaders in the  
College of Engineering and to answer any questions you may have.

If you cannot attend, please send a representative from your  
organization.

attention club
and ira leaders

Friday, January 21 at 9:10 a.m. 
        Zoom link:  https://calpoly.zoom.us/j/82510194179

College Based Fee Proposal Discussion

https://calpoly.zoom.us/j/82510194179

